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From: Lorris Jones
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Proposed name change from McMillan to Monash
Date: Friday, 13 April 2018 6:09:40 PM

To The Australian Electoral Commission,

I believe that we have sufficient memorials to Sir John Monash in the name of a major freeway and a prominent
university, neither of which would be in the electorate proposed to be renamed in his honour. This is not to
disregard his importance but simply to avoid greater confusion. Surely a simple local indigenous name could be
found with significance to the region, going a slight way towards atoning for the wrongs done to the first
Australians by naming the electorate after Angus McMillan in the first place?

Yours sincerely,
Lorris Jones


